
Dear Parents/Carers,   
   

Violin lessons starting soon at Annecy Catholic Primary School 
 

Learning to play a musical instrument provides children with an experience that enriches 
their lives in so many ways. Through learning an instrument children will learn skills that 
help develop a lifelong love of music. Research has also shown that there are many other 
benefits associated with learning to play a musical instrument including:    
   

• raising confidence and self-esteem   
• improving teamwork, concentration and many other skills for learning     
• connecting with new people and broadening horizons   
• improving their well-being by becoming happier and healthier    

   
Lessons take place either individually or in small groups during the school day and I am 

pleased to confirm I am planning to start new pupils in the coming weeks. If you would like 
to register your child for lessons, you can apply directly via our website: 

createmusic.org.uk/apply   
   

If you would like to talk to me specifically about the needs of your child, you can email me at 
conni.rogers@createmusic.org.uk.  You can either request a phone call or we can 

communicate via email.   
  
Once your child appears on my waiting list I will let you know the times/date of lessons and 
how to hire/buy a violin.  
   
I very much hope that your child will be interested in learning to play an instrument with 
Create Music.   
  
Conni Rogers 
 
Instrumental Teacher  

 
Create Music   
   

 


